
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Colin McLorg 
14 Carlton St. Telephone:  416-542-2513 
Toronto, Ontario Facsimile: 416-542-3024 
M5B 1K5 regulatoryaffairs@torontohydro.com

2010 November 18  
 
 
via RESS e-filing – original to follow by courier 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge St, 27th Floor 
P.O. Box 2319 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 
 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
RE: EB-2008-0408 
 Transition to International Financial Reporting Standards (“IFRS”) - 

Incentive Rate Making (“IRM”) Working Group 
 
On November 17, 2010, the Board issued a letter inviting parties to submit expressions of 
interest in participating in the Board’s IFRS IRM Working Group.  Toronto Hydro-Electric 
System Limited (“THESL”) wishes to nominate Celine Arsenault-Smith, Corporate Controller, 
as its representative:   
 

Celine Arsenault-Smith 
Corporate Controller 
Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited 
Tel: 416-542-2827 
Fax: 416-542-2673 
email: celine@torontohydro.com  

 
Celine has extensive experience with all matters relating to the transition to IFRS, and has 
represented THESL on these matters in previous Board consultations.   
 
Yours truly, 
 
[Original signed by] 
 
Colin McLorg 
Manager, Regulatory Policy and Relations  


